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Our students, teachers and schools need the federal government to deliver additional 
funding through the Gonski Students with Disability loading because with those funds we 
could:- 
-      Employ support staff to assist students within the classroom to more readily access the 
curriculum through reduced child:adult ratios 
-      Ensure recommendations from external agencies are supported through programs and 
additional staff 
-      Extend the hours of our Learning Support Teacher to support classroom teachers 
through planning and assistance with programs 
-      Support teachers to write and implement Individual Learning Plans for students with 
addition needs as well as creating individual programs and resources to support these plans. 
 




